
Information for participants to ICS Annual Meeting, 12-15 September, Fortezza da Basso

Dear Guest,
we would like to inform you that the area around Fortezza da Basso, the venue hosting ICS Annual Meeting, 
is under construction of the new tram line 3.
Firenze Fiera, the company that runs the congress center, invites you to walk to the venue, using the 
entrance of Palazzo degli Affari and Palazzo dei Congressi, (Piazza Adua 1), to reach Fortezza da Basso 
through the garden, that will remain open during congress hours , thus avoiding part of the discomfort due 
to the works.
For those who want to reach the Fortezza da Basso by taxi, it is advisable to give the driver the following 
address: Via Faenza, corner via Dionisi / Viale Strozzi.
Thank you for your attention, and welcome to Florence!

Firenze Fiera Congress & Exhibition Center
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